
From: Justin Dortch
To: CobraPipeline16-1725-PL-AIR@puco.ohio.gov
Cc: "Jessica Carothers"; Mike Dortch; ccoatoam@cobrapipeline.com; edhess@wowway.com
Subject: Cobra"s Response to PUCO Staff"s DR #40
Date: Wednesday, September 20, 2017 11:24:32 AM
Attachments: 2015 Cobra Transport Revenues.xlsx

Hans Agreement.pdf

Attached you will find Cobra’s Response to DR #40.  Cobra’s responses to DR #40 are confidential. 
Specifically, DR #40 states:

(1) Please provide the rates that were charge to Newbury Local Schools and Rothenbuhler
Cheese and the quantities shipped that the discounts were received on.

First, Cobra wishes to correct an error in the PUCO Staff’s understanding between Cobra and
Newbury Local Schools  (“Newbury”).  Newbury takes its service from Cobra pursuant to Cobra’s
Tariff.  Newbury does not receive a “discount” on any natural gas it ships through Cobra.  Newbury
does has a special contract with Cobra’s affiliate company, Orwell-Trumbull Pipeline Company, LLC
(“OTPC”).

Second, Cobra has attached an excel spreadsheet providing the Hans Rothenbuhler Cheese (“HRC”)
volumes for 2015.  In addition, Cobra has attached its Transportation Agreement with HRC to this
email (“Agreement”).  Cobra was unaware that the Agreement was not filed with PUCO until
recently.  Cobra became aware that the Agreement was not filed with the PUCO after HRC notified
Cobra that HRC would be optioning out of its annual renewal of the Agreement.  HRC will no longer
ship on Cobra’s system beginning in January, 2018.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any additional questions.

Thanks,
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